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-----Original Message----- 
From: Craig Horrocks [  
Sent: 01 February 2022 18:41 
To: Planning <  
Subject: F.A.O Miss Megan O’Mara. Sandfield House Farm, Whitby. (NYM/2022/0032) 
 
Good Evening Megan,  
 
I hope you are well. 
 
After a discussion with Mark Hill last week it was discussed that there was a chance that Aluminium 
windows maybe allowed instead of wood windows on the Sandfield House Farm development, Ref 
NYM/2022/0032. 
Please see attached some pictures of the windows and profile drawing for your consideration.  
Should you wish to discuss this with me then do not hesitate to get in touch.  
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Kind regards 
Craig Horrocks  
 
Sandfield House Farm 
Sandsend Road 
Whitby 
North Yorkshire 
YO21 3SR  
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